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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:54 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: CUP Kimball Garage Site, 638 Park Avenue

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: JULIE DUFOUR <juliehdufour@gmail.com> 
Date: March 28, 2017 at 3:20:58 PM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: CUP Kimball Garage Site, 638 Park Avenue 

Council members- 
We are owners at the Motherlode Condominium project on Park Avenue/Woodside in old 
town.  We are opposed to the CUP for the private event facility at the Kimball Garage Site.  The 
noise and overall nuisance to the neighbors surrounding the site would be unbearable.  This 
outdoor venue for events year round with the resultant activity and nightly noise would be 
unacceptable to any residents nearby. 
Please do not approve this CUP. 
 
Julie and Dave DuFour 
604 Woodside #6 


